Government of Sindh

Population Welfare Department
11™ Floor, N.I.C.L Building, Abbasi Shaheed Road, Karachi

No. PWDS/ADMN/REC-2019/2020 Dated: 06" February, 2020
CANCELLATION OF ADVERTISEMEN

It is notified to all concerned that advertisement published by this

department on 12.03.2019 in various newspapers for filling the
vacant posts against differently-abled persons quota at Serial No.1 to
3 i.e Steno-typist, LDC and Theater Nurse has been cancelled

withdrawn on policy issues.

ZAHID BAIG
Deputy Director (Administration)
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